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Our residents and families at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed a belated New Years Eve party last week because

we didn’t get to celebrate on New Year's Eve due to covid.

All our residents said how much they missed seeing in the New Year with a bang! So we brought back the bang with our celebrations

and invited our families to join us.

We had delicious party food, cocktails, Prosecco and Bucks Fizz, and a visit from singer Gary King (as Elvis) to help us sing "Auld Lang

Syne".

Everyone had great fun with lots of singing, dancing and party poppers.
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Happy belated New Year from everyone at Woodstock!
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